
OPEN  NIGHT
Thursday 10th January 2019 

6.30 PM - 8.00 PM
Prospective children and parents are all welcome to 

visit the school and meet pupils and staff. 
Applications for P1 are completed online and can be submitted between Wednesday 2nd January 2019 at 

10.00am and 12.00 midnight on Thursday 31 January 2019. For advice please call the school office.

Chapel Lane, Armagh, BT61 7EG
Telephone: 02837 523847   Email: info@stmalachys.armagh.ni.sch.uk

www.stmalachysprimary.org

St. Malachy's
Primary School 


